
[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position]  

[Your Organization/School]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Date]  

Dear Khan Academy Learners, 

I hope this letter finds you in great spirits! I want to take a moment to 

commend each of you for your hard work and dedication in your learning 

journey on Khan Academy. 

First and foremost, I'd like to highlight the impressive progress you 

have made in [specific subject or skill]. Your commitment to mastering 

these concepts is truly inspiring, and it shows in your [mention 

noticeable achievements, like scores or completed exercises]. 

It's fantastic to see your engagement with the interactive exercises. 

[Provide example/example of particular exercise or topic]. This 

demonstrates not just your academic growth, but also your enthusiasm for 

learning. 

However, I encourage you to continue pushing your boundaries. Focus on 

[mention specific areas for improvement or additional topics], as this 

will not only strengthen your understanding but also prepare you for 

future challenges. 

Remember, learning is a journey, and it's perfectly normal to face 

obstacles along the way. Don't hesitate to reach out for help or seek 

additional resources if you need it. Your teachers and peers are here to 

support you. 

Keep up the great work, and remember to celebrate your accomplishments, 

both big and small. I am excited to see where your hard work will take 

you next! 

Best wishes, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position] 


